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Honorable Mothers in Session: 

SUBJECT: Report on Bids for FREEPORT MANOR DRAINAGE PROJECT 

SUMMARY:  

The subject project, as part of the City's Capital Improvement Program, has been adver-
tised for bids. Bids have been received and the City Engineer recommends that this 
report be filed pending recommendation of bid award at a later date. 

BACKGROUND: 

On February 3, 1981, the City Council approved plans and specifications for Freeport 
Manor Drainage and bids were received and opened by the City Clerk in the Council 
Chambers on February 24, 1981. 	 The bids received are as follows: 

W. M. Lyles Co.	 $281,258.00 
Western Pipeline 	 354,635,00 
Nike Maletic Construction

WLST)-) Kip Incorporated 
Granite Construction Co. 	 VII the Vitv 

Teichert Construction 	 Milo o the CitV Cl.

360,887.00 
365,968.00 
373,488.00 
373,929.00 

Huffman Construction 408,788.97 
C.F,B. Construction 420,224.00 
Cal Sierra Construction 
C,V. O'Neill, Inc,	 3 1981. 458,205.0G 

466,355.00 
Forest Land Grading and PaVtihR 479,780.00 
W. R. Thomason, Inc. 481,625.00 
Spartan Construction Corp, 519,030.00

The engineer's estimate for this project was $474,491.00. Although the low bid is 
40,72% below the engineer's estimate, an aaaitional analysis of the bids is necessary 
before a valid recommendation can be made, 

RECOMMENDATION:  

The City Engineer recommends that this report be filed and recommendation of bid award 
be made at a later date,
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